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During the FIU New World Order Summit, a professor at the school named Dr. Mark B.
Rosenberg raised the concern during a panel session about the possibility of a military coup
taking place in the United States by the year 2012. This was not theorizing, he was simply citing
a study that took place at the Army War College.

It is interesting to note that both Dr. Rosenberg and Parag Khanna are members of the Council
on Foreign Relations, a think tank dedicated to the purpose of establishing a one world
government. Could Dr. Rosenberg’s statement exposing the white paper on the coup plot have
been an example of dissent within the ranks of the CFR?
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